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The Vanguard Voice 
 

A journal showcasing excellence in academics and virtue at  

The Vanguard School 

 

The mission of The Vanguard School is to help guide students in  development 

of their character and academic potential through academically rigorous, 

content–rich educational programs.   
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Dear Vanguard Families and Friends, 
 
This is a busy time of year for The Vanguard School.  Our students and 
teachers are deeply engaged in the heart of the curriculum, and our 
administration is in the beginning stages of planning for next year.   This 
is also a time for us to recognize the remarkable achievements of our 
students, and we have a multitude of achievements to celebrate.   
 
Last week we received news that our junior high and high school students 
won ten Gold Keys at the Colorado Scholastic Art Competition, including 
a Best of Show/Best of Grade award.  Vanguard students also participated 
in the All State Choir, and as usual, one of our students was selected for a 
solo.  Our Vanguard basketball teams continue to excel at every level.  
Our junior high girls basketball team has only lost two games in the past 
three seasons and is poised to win another league championship.  Our 
high school girls and boys basketball teams are also doing very well and 
have achieved some remarkable individual performances.  Coach Joe 
Wetters won his 100th game earlier this season, and senior Seth Fuqua has 
topped 2,000 points scored, placing him among the top ten all-time 
leading scorers in the history of Colorado high school basketball. 
 
At the lower elementary, our kindergarten students are perfecting their 
cursive and earning the title of Cursive Queen or King when they achieve 
mastery, and our K-3 students are receiving awards in both art and music 
for their hard work and character.  At the upper elementary, our fourth 
grade students are memorizing all of Paul Revere’s Ride, learning history, 
memorization, and poetry techniques as they do so.  Our fourth through 
sixth grade students are honing their math skills and being recognized for 
their mastery of facts through quarterly math fact awards.  Lastly, all our 
elementary students in first through sixth grade are participating in 
Knowledge Bowls in which they get to showcase the amazing things they 
are learning across the curriculum at Vanguard. 
 
Our high school students continue their journey to graduation while 
preparing for life beyond high school.  At this point in the year, our 
college counselors conduct individual sessions with each junior and their  
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parents to take an in-depth look at the college plan and how to achieve  
their goals.  Our seniors are nearing the conclusion of this plan; 77 percent 
of our seniors have already received college acceptances, and the news of 
scholarships continues to roll in.  Two of our students are finalists for the 
most prestigious scholarships in Colorado: the Boettcher Scholarship and 
the Daniels Fund Scholarship.  Both scholarships not only provide full  
tuition, but they also provide leadership mentoring throughout college and 
lifelong inclusion into a very exclusive group of those who have won the 
scholarship before.   
 
Our students achieve this success as a result of their excellent character and 
steadfast determination.  Our success at The Vanguard School is the result 
of our entire community supporting one another.  Parent support of our 
teachers and students, including students who are not their children, is  
outstanding and enormously encouraging.  Student support of their peers 
and mentoring of younger students is life-changing for all who receive it 
and inspirational to all who witness it.  Most importantly, the dedication of 
our teachers to the success of our students is felt at every level and is at the 
core of everything we do as a school.   
 
Go Coursers! 
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Recent Exemplary Achievements 
 

 Last year’s Class of 2018, with 56 graduates, earned $4,202,872 in scholarships. 

 Over the past nine years, our students have earned over $31,800,000 in college 

scholarships. 

 Collectively, 14% of The Class of 2019 has earned recognition through the  

       National Merit Scholarship program. 

 The Vanguard School consistently ranks as one of the top schools in Colorado and 

the nation and has received recognition from Newsweek and U.S. News and World 

Report. 

 In the most recently published report by the Colorado Department of Education, 

The Vanguard School is named as having the lowest percentage of graduate  

        requiring remedial classes in college. 

 Students from the 2010-2018 classes have had 52 members who have received 

recognition through the National Merit Scholarship program. 

 In the last nine years, we have had sixteen National Merit Finalists, two Boettcher 

Scholarship recipients, and five Daniels Scholarship recipients. 

 Sixty-four students took 135 Advanced Placement exams in the spring of 

2018.  The percentage of total AP students with scores of 3 or higher (on a 1 to 5 

scale) was 92.2%.  American colleges generally grant placement and course credit 

to students who obtain scores of 3 or higher on exams. 

 The Vanguard School High School, Junior High, and Elementary earned the  

       Colorado State Board of Education’s John Irwin Schools of Excellence Award for  

       Outstanding Academic Achievement.  This year the high school also earned the  

       Colorado State Board of Education Award for Academic Growth. 

 Two Vanguard students earned a spot at this year’s All State Choir, bringing our 

total students selected for this honor to thirty-one in the past ten years. 

 The Vanguard School Singers were selected to perform at the 2017 and 2018  

       Colorado Music Educators Association Conference. 

 Last year, Vanguard art students won two National Gold Medals for Self-Portraits, 

ten gold key awards, and two silver keys at the Colorado Scholastic Art Awards. 

Vanguard art students also won seventeen awards at the Congressional Competition 

and the Young Peoples Art Exhibition.  See the Student Spotlight for fantastic news 

on this year. 

 The Vanguard Matchwits team won the region again this year and has earned a 
place in the State tournament for eleven consecutive years. 

 The 2018 boys basketball team finished 21-3 overall (11-0 Tri-Peaks League  
        Champions) and advanced to the 3A State Tournament Sweet 16. 

 The 2018 girls basketball team finished 14-9 overall and qualified for the 3A State 
tournament. 

 The 2019 boys club volleyball team will be chasing their 4th straight State  
        championship. 
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It is time for our Annual Dinner and Dessert Auction (formerly known as 
Carrabba's Night)! 
  
This K-12 Vanguard tradition is always a great time and really brings the 
entire community together.  On Tuesday, February 26, at 6:00 P.M., enjoy 
an evening with delicious Texas Roadhouse pulled pork or BBQ chicken, 
salad, corn, and a baked potato, delightful entertainment, and our legendary 
dessert auction.  Best of all, proceeds from the event will go directly to our 
instrumental music program so that they can repair and purchase much 
needed equipment. 
  
Dinner general admission tickets are $12 for an adult and $8 for a student/
child.  There are also $5 tickets available for those who would like to come 
for the concert only. 
  
This year we are again offering special Premium Seating tickets for $20.  
Premium Seating Tickets come with the following benefits:  
 Luxury padded chairs 
 A closer view of the entertainment/auction stage 
 Full table service (No need to wait in line!) 
 
Entertainment for the evening will include a variety of our highly talented 
students! 
  
More information can be found online at http://
www.thevanguardschool.com/support/events/dinner_and_dessert_auction.  
  
We hope to see you there! 

Advancement at Vanguard 
Support Our School 

http://www.thevanguardschool.com/support/events/dinner_and_dessert_auction
http://www.thevanguardschool.com/support/events/dinner_and_dessert_auction
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Advancement at Vanguard 
Support Our School 

 

Spring Usborne Book Fair  
Friday, March 15, 12:00 P.M. to 3:00 P.M. 
Wahsatch Multipurpose Space 
 
The Vanguard School is committed to supporting student growth in and  
out of the classroom, and books offer an amazing way to grow our students’ 
minds and their imaginations.  Since our fall book fair was so well attended, 
we are excited to announce that we will be hosting a spring book fair!  
 
Usborne is dedicated to education from cradle to career and offers excellent 
reading selections as well as benefits to our school.  Books range across all 
grade levels and cover classic literature, science, history, fiction, and  
several kinds of skill development books.  Every book purchased also  
provides additional free books and fundraising dollars to The Vanguard 
School. 
 
Shop on-site for your family and the school!  A selection of books will be 
available for purchase on Friday, March 15, from 12:00 P.M. to 3:00 P.M., 
in the Wahsatch Multipurpose Space.  You may purchase books and/or place 
additional orders on this day.  Cash, checks, and credit cards will be  
accepted on-site.  Be sure to drop by to be entered into a drawing for a FREE 
book! 
 
Shop online at https://u3717.myubam.com/.  
 
Far away family and friends can shop too!  Please share the above link with 
your family and friends so they may shop for over 2,000 titles!   
Parents may also shop using the link if you are unable to attend the book 
fair. 
 
"Wish List":  We had a tremendous 
number of books purchased and  
donated to help enhance our K to 8 
offerings.  Thank you!  We will be 
continuing our "Wish List" of books 
that our teachers have identified as 
wanted and needed.  Please visit our 
“Wish List” at https://
l1065.myubam.com/wishlist/1c412e76
-2782-4d23-944a-e86ff7b68b1c.  
 
Thank you for your support! 

https://u3717.myubam.com/
https://l1065.myubam.com/wishlist/1c412e76-2782-4d23-944a-e86ff7b68b1c
https://l1065.myubam.com/wishlist/1c412e76-2782-4d23-944a-e86ff7b68b1c
https://l1065.myubam.com/wishlist/1c412e76-2782-4d23-944a-e86ff7b68b1c
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Advancement at Vanguard 
Support Our School 

Through the generosity shown during 
Colorado Gives Day and our "Brick 
Campaign," we have now ordered over 
6,000 square inches of engraved bricks.  
Wow!  The final order of bricks is in 
production and we look forward to 
breaking ground this spring. 
 
Also, all 20 of the available benches 
have now been sponsored.  We are now 
offering the opportunity to sponsor a 
tree with an adjoining plaque.  Some of 
the trees will be used in the brick  
construction area around the flag pole, 
and the others will be used in a variety 
of locations to add shade and greenery 

on the Vanguard grounds.  Tree sponsorships are $500.  If you are  
interested in sponsoring a tree, please contact Director of Advancement 
Audrey Szychulski.  Ms. Szychulski can be contacted at 
Audrey.Szychulski@TheVanguardSchool.com or 719-799-6260. 

 
Save the Date! 
 
A glamorous soiree for 
parents, donors, and  
community members to 
celebrate and support The 
Vanguard School.  The 
evening will include a 
silent and live auction, a 
sit-down dinner and  
dessert, student talent  
including The Vanguard 
Jazz band, and a special 
presentation.  Cocktail 
attire suggested. 
 
$50 per person. 
Cash bar.  RSVP’s due by Thursday, April 4. 
 
More information available at http://www.thevanguardschool.com/support/
events/spring_benefit_bash.  
 
 
 
 



 

10     The Vanguard Voice | Volume 24, Issue 3  

Student Spotlight 
2019 Colorado Scholastic Gold Winners 

This year, over 6,500 high school and junior high school students submitted 
art work to be judged through the Colorado Scholastic Competition.   
Vanguard students won ten Gold Key Awards and one Honorable Mention.  
These Vanguard students are going to be recognized at a special awards 
ceremony at the Colorado History Center in Denver on March 9, 2019.  
Congratulations to these phenomenal artists! 
 
Scholastic High School Gold Key Winners: 

 
Raelynn Blair (12th grade) -  
Photography, “Stress” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Salome Carrasco (12th 
grade) - 3 Gold Keys, 2 
Paintings, “Red Tail on my 
Shoulder” and “Father Blue 
Jay” 
 
Additional Gold Key won for 
a portfolio titled “Family 
Totem” featuring eight  
family members being  
portrayed with birds to match 
their personalities. 
 
 
Ella Dallin (11th grade) - 
Print, “I stride, I cried, I died” 
 
 
Alyssa Jimeson  (11th 
grade) - Charcoal Drawing, 
“Self-Portrait.”  Best in Show 
for 11th Grade. 
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Student Spotlight 
2019 Colorado Scholastic Gold Winners 

Rebecca Lewis (9th grade) - 
Drawing of her aunt, “Marta” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

High School Honorable Mention: 
 
Connor Nelson (12th grade) - Charcoal 
drawing, “Abandoned Cabin” 
 
 
 
 
Scholastic Junior High Gold Key Winners: 

 
Vivian Corry (8th grade) - Charcoal drawing, 
“Self Portrait” 
 
 
 
 
Quinn Harrand (8th 
grade) - Charcoal 
drawing, “Self  
Portrait” 
 

 
 
 
 
Elizabeth Lee (8th grade) - Charcoal drawing “Self 
Portrait” 
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Student Spotlight 
Seth Fuqua becomes the 11th individual in Colorado history to score 
over 2,000 points during his high school basketball career 

Seth Fuqua star ted dr ibbling when he was 15 months old.  
Since his father ran the Hoops of Hope Basketball Camps, 
Seth went to his first basketball camp the week he turned three 
years old.  He played against the kindergartners that year.  As 
a young child, Seth attended basketball camps in Florida,  
California, Colorado, North Carolina, and New Mexico. 
 

He played for the Vanguard Junior High beginning in 5th 
grade.  From 6th through 8th grade, he led the junior high team 
to a record of111 wins and 5 loses, with a 72 game winning 
streak. 
 

Seth has started every game of his career at Vanguard.  In 
2016, he set the all-time freshman scoring record in Colorado 
with a total of 590 points and an average of 25.7 points per 
game.  His high school points per game average is 24.7, and 
his current 2,174 points (as of 2/9/19) puts him at seventh on 
the Colorado all-time scoring list.  In all-time scoring, he is 
also sixth for 3-pointers made, with a total of 288. 

Awards: 

 Freshman - All Conference 1st team, All Area 1st team, Southern CO All-Star 

 Sophomore - All Conference 1st team, All Area 1st team, Southern CO All-Star, 
All State Honorable Mention 

 Junior - All Conference 1st team, All Area 1st team, Southern CO All-Star, 2nd 
team All State, Peak Performer Player of the Year 

 

Seth’s favorite Vanguard memory is traveling to Florida this past December to play 
in a national tournament and go to the Universal Theme Parks.  Spending a great 
deal of time with his team, coaches, and family in addition to the games made the 
experience extra special. 
 

He is especially  proud that his greatest academic accomplishment will be  
graduating from Vanguard in May 2019 with a 3.6 GPA. 
 

Scoring more than 2,000 points is Seth’s highest individual athletic achievement, 
and his greatest team achievement has been making the playoffs the last two  
seasons.  Seth’s hope for the team 
is a state title win this season.  He  
attributes much of his personal 
success to his phenomenal  
teammates and coaches.  Thank 
you! 
 

Seth’s goals for college are to go 
to a challenging school where he 
can grow even more as a person 
and play college basketball.  He 
currently has offers and interest 
from ten colleges and hopes to 
make a decision in March. 
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Student Spotlight 
Violinist Jessie Zimmerman 

Jessie Zimmerman has played 
the violin since she was three 
years old, and she started to 
formally take lessons, with Geri 
Arnold, at the age of ten. 
 
She first joined an orchestra 
when she was twelve years old 
and attained the position of  
concertmaster.  Jessie joined the 
Colorado Springs Youth  
Symphony at fourteen.  She is 
currently in the Denver Young 
Artists Orchestra as the  
principal second violinist.  She has performed Shostakovich’s Fifth Symphony, 
Mahler’s Fifth Symphony, Holst’s Planets, and more. 
 
Jesse was selected to participate in the Pikes Peak Honors Orchestra in 2017.  She 
was selected to participate in the Western States Orchestra in 2018 and 2019 and 
the Colorado All-State Orchestra in 2019.  Jessie participated in the Manitou 
Springs Chamber Music Festival in 2017, where she performed the Borodin Quintet 
Number 1, Milhaud Quartet Number 1, the Smetana Quartet, and the Shostakovich 
Quintet. 
 
Jesse has won several awards including first place in the Seoul Music Competition 
2016 and third place in the Seoul National Music Competition that same year.  In 
2018, she finished in first place in the Seoul National Music Competition. 
 
Jessie is currently the concertmaster of the Vanguard Ensemble and is studying  
privately with James Maurer. 
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Student Spotlight 
All State Choir and Math Facts Clubs 

All State Choir 
 
Congratulations to Hans Mueh and Ian Redd for be-
ing selected to participate in All State Choir!  
 
Hans Mueh was selected into the Colorado All State 
Choir for  a second year in a row.  He plans to  
pursue a degree in Musical Theater.  
 
Ian Redd was selected into the Colorado All State 
Choir for the first time this year.  He was also  
selected to have a solo at the concert in the Tenor 
Bass Choir.  
 

Both Hans and Ian have been members of The Vanguard School Singers for 
four years and The Chamber Singers for three years.  
 
Math Facts Clubs 
 
The 4th through 6th Grade Math Facts Awards recognize students on a 
quarterly basis in their ability to accurately complete math times tests.  The 
club a student earns represent how many facts they correctly finished in one 
minute.  To earn membership in the “50s Club,” students correctly  
answered between 50 and 59 questions.  To earn membership in the “60s 
Club,” students correctly answered 60 to 69 questions, etc.   
 
We applaud all these students on their fantastic skills attainment and  give 
special recognition to the members of the 100s and 90s Clubs. 
  
100s Club: 
Pranavi Josyula - 5th grade 
 
90s Club: 
Mei Ning Zhang - 5th grade 
Shevelle Schauermann - 4th 
grade 
Brian Xiao - 6th grade 
 
Pictured - 90s Club Members. 
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Cohort Connections 
By Dawn Khederian 

Have you spotted high school students in the elementary building or heard 
the ecstatic cheering of fourth, fifth, and sixth grade students during Friday 
assemblies?  You may have caught one of our high school sports teams 
visiting the younger grades.  These sports stars visit assemblies and  
Classrooms, answering questions and rallying the students to come support 
Vanguard teams at home games.  Student athletes provide inspiration and 
role modeling to younger Coursers, and our elementary students love to  
support their older friends.   
 
In fact, you probably heard the hullabaloo around the Cohort Basketball 
Game in January.  Approximately 80 students attended the a Junior Varsity 
girls game where they walked away with Vanguard swag and won fun 
prizes by playing a crowd favorite, Chuck-a-Duck.  Seeing so many stu-
dents sporting Vanguard spirit wear and cheering on the home team really 
drove home what a family Vanguard is.   
 
Several members of Mr. Campagna’s high school economics class helped 
the sixth graders prepare for their big trip to AmeriTowne by conducting 
job interviews.  The economics students helped their younger friends by 
asking thoughtful questions and matching students up to jobs that matched 
their interests and abilities.  Two of Mr. Campagna’s students  
accompanied the sixth grade to Denver on the day of the big trip and spent 
the day photographing and helping with AmeriTowne.  They were an  
invaluable source of guidance and were appreciated by students and  
teachers.  
 
Keep an eye out for cross-campus connections next quarter as we support 
each other during testing seasons, have some big buddy-little buddy  
reading time, play dodge-ball, and find eggs at the annual kindergarten/
senior Bunny Hop. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pictured - Sixth graders working in the bank at AmeriTowne. 
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Coaches Corner  

National Basketball Tournament 
and a Look to the Future 

In December over the holiday break, the high school boys basketball team took a 
trip to Orlando, Florida to play in the National Kaylee Scholarship Association 
Event which featured teams from all over the United States.  
 
The players worked hard over the summer and fall to raise funds and be able to 
allow this once in a lifetime opportunity to occur.  Thank you to The Vanguard 
PTO for the helping hand to make it all happen.  
 
The team played three close games while there, winning one of them and playing 
close, competitive games in the other two.  The schools Vanguard played were 
much larger in student population.  Dunbar, whom Vanguard held at bay until the 
final seconds of the game, is a high school boasting over 1,800 students.  Other 
competing teams were Seneca High School, with an enrollment of  1,500, and  
Bishop Shanahan, with an enrollment of 1,100.  The Vanguard High School  
enrollment is 289 students.   
 
Our Coursers more than held 
their own in this arena! 
 
When the games were done 
for the day, the players and 
coaches were able to enjoy 
the Universal Studios Theme 
Park.  They rode all the rides, 
enjoyed the shows, and ate at 
some great restaurants.  The 
trip really provided the team 
a chance to bond and become 
even better friends and  
teammates.  This a Vanguard 
experience they will never 
forget! 
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Coaches Corner 
 

Junior High Girls Basketball 
 
The Junior High Girls Basketball teams, under the direction of A-Team Head 
Coach Ryan Blanchard and B-Team Head Coach Vic Dallin, are in the midst of 
outstanding seasons.  The A-Team is currently undefeated and will be looking to 
win the league title and the post-season tournament as well.  Good luck, ladies! 
 
Upcoming Spring Sports 
 
Girls Soccer is expecting great things for  the 
Vanguard Girls this season. Last season, history 
was made with their first winning season.  This 
year, the ladies plan to continue on the path of 
success with an even better record and an  
appearance in the State competitions.  
 
The Vanguard Boys Gold Volleyball Team is  
excited for the upcoming season.  Vanguard has 
many returning players and is looking forward 
to staying on the path of continuous improvement.  The athletes strive to grow as 
individuals with the goal of maximizing contribution to the team.  With their best 

effort, the team is aiming towards 
continuing the success of the  
program, growing interest in boys 
volleyball within The Vanguard 
School and Colorado, and achieving a 
fourth continuous run at the State 
Championship title!  
 
For the upcoming track season, 
Coach Reid is excited to see the team 
improve immensely from last year.  
The girls team is led by an excellent 
junior class and is determined to give 
both Salida and Buena Vista a run for 

their money for the league title, as well as sending many athletes to the State meet 
to compete.  On the boys side, there will be many newcomers this year, but the 
boys will be led by senior, Hayden Frear, who is looking to make the State meet in 
all of the jumping events.  Vanguard is excited for an eventful season as the  
competition at the 3A level is high! 
 
Girls Tennis is looking to improve on yet another  hugely successful  
season.  Back-to-back strong showings in Regionals and States the last two years 
should help the girls get off to a great start.  Though a very strong senior class 
graduated last year, the Lady Coursers have many young talents moving up to lead 
the team forward.   
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Pictures Say it Best 
Classroom and Extracurricular Activities   
from November 2018 through February 2019 
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        Honor Roll 
"We “””  

 

4th Grade 
Isabella Aquino 
Avery Banzhaf 
Eli Basoco 
Kody Boudreau 
Maddox Brown 
Olivia Castaneda 
Promise Clark 
Syrah Dagate 
KaLina Elliott 
Hever Estrada Gonzalez 
Dylan Flaum 
Je’Moni Ford 
Scarlett Ford 
Kainon Forrest 
Moriah Gilder 
Arianna Grizales 
Jenna Henson 
Deven Jain 
Hope Johncock 
Kacee Johnson 
Gabrielle Jones 
Landyn Kath 
Jemmalen Kearney 
Lily Kershner 
Jarrett Kuhn 
Patrick Lair-Douchinsky 
Kayvee Mai 
Marissa Miller 
Skyla Munson 
Katheryne Nevin 
Alexandre Ogaz 
Brice Patrick 
Brody Patrick 
Savanna Pena 
Natalia Perez 
Theodore Prins 
Lliam Reese 
Oscar Schader 
Shevelle Schauermann 
Colter Sours 
Kaden Sullivan 
Thomas Ware IV 
Zoe Zacharias 
 
 
 

5th Grade 
Alexandria Adams 
Sumnang Ban 
Bailey Bayne 
Braiden Briggs 
Annely Calderon Virgen 
Izayah Chavez 
Tamishala Danjuma 
Nicholas Duncan 
Chase Gebhards 
Joseph Gignac 
Jack Gillette 
Clarissa Gimbrone 
Sterling Gum 
Cheyenne Hall 
Trinity Herrin 
Daniel Ikpoh 
Andrew Johnson 
Keilani Kaneakua 
Michael Kershner 
Sarah Meddah 
Amelia Miller 
Wyatt Mitchell 
Delainey Nabb 
Alayna Nelson 
Maden Osburnsen 
Dylan Palacios 
Jaela Marie Pedro 
Dean Peters 
Jack Pignatiello 
Weber Rowell 
Breck Scott 
Aryanna Scriven 
Yiding Shen 
Madelynn Smith 
Shanya Vanhorne 
McKenzie Walker 
Carissa Warren 
Gabriella Yeazel 
Samantha Young 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6th Grade 
Savannah Allgood 
Silas Babin 
Madison Baker 
Evan Banzhaf 
Jackson Bowen 
Brea Cramer 
Bethany Crouse 
Felicity Cruz 
Mia Cruz 
Meli Felix 
Lucero Giddens 
Ethan Gilkes 
Molly Hall 
Addison Jelderks 
Joy Johncock 
Joshua Johnson 
Cloey Ketchum 
Rebecca LaRue 
Dayla Martinez-Cordova 
Jasmine Miller 
Brandon Montenegro 
Kaden Mundie 
Paige O’Connor 
Sophie Pons 
KaSu Reddy 
Brynn Runyan 
Mariano Santiago 
Emily Schutz 
Lilliana Snyder 
Lucas Soeldner 
Nikolas Tansey 
Olivia White 
Micah Zinn 
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                               Second Quarter 2018-2019 

 

 

7th Grade 
William Bentley 
Besai Bou 
Kaelyn Coleman 
Adelaide Evans 
Jackson Fetterhoff 
Baily Fritzke 
Dagen Gerber 
Nate Glad 
Genevieve Halcomb 
Elisabeth Hanson 
Jillian Harrison 
Kody Harrison 
Eric Huynh 
James Kloth 
Elsa Meenach 
Riley Mills 
Nathan Morris 
Cosette Neal 
Mayah Peters 
Jennifer Ruffennach 
Emily Smith-Burns 
 
8th Grade 
Hailey Blanchard 
Elysia Bottcher 
Marcus Brown 
Tristan Cruz 
Lauren Hodges 
Johnathan Le 
Samuel Leong 
Kendan Mai 
Nicole Martin 
Naomi Martinez 
Autumn Nelson 
Kimberly Nelson 
Alahna Noble 
Kayla Palmer 
Natalie Prehm 
Elleana Pruett 
Ryan Rupakheti 
Ethan Sauter 
Jessica Schutz 
Matthew Slivka 
Aurora Toland  
 
 

9th Grade 
Hunter Adams 
Hannah Bridgwater 
Tara Carey 
Kateri Harrison 
Alexandra Hoffman 
Amber Hofmeister 
Ella Johnson 
Hannah Kim 
Joseph Kim 
Ezra Mabe 
Olivia Maes 
Abigail Major 
Logan Mayne 
Jazmyne Miner 
Henri Mueh 
Connor Neal 
Ian Patterson 
Mikaela Pecoraro 
Savannah Smith 
Asher Stone 
Ryan Tran 
Brady Wilson 
 
10th Grade  
Brynn Banks 
Andie Blair 
Juan Bustamante 
Paige Carlson 
John Dallin 
Raina Fagans 
Jaden Fuqua 
Lara Garcia Crespo 
Janet Lee 
Natalia Ostasz 
Jonah Perreault 
Elizabeth Sniezek 
Kora Tande 
Xavier Thweatt 
Alejandro Vazquez  
     Ramirez 
Adele Wilson 
Jessie Zimmermann 
 
 
 
 

11th Grade 
Allison Bowen 
Armando Benavidez 
Ella Dallin 
Erin Dornan 
Isabella Grizales 
Morgan McAuliffe 
Guillermo Morales 
Erin Omas 
Lila Petering 
Erin Omas 
Lila Petering 
Makenzi Watkins 
 
12th Grade 
Carolyn Chatham 
Alizabeth Clay-Del Rio 
Dae Leon Downs 
Hayden Frear 
Seth Fuqua 
Vasilisa Hebert 
Jared Holton 
James Le 
Duncan Lewis 
Jezebelle Medina 
McKenna Newman 
Ian Redd 
Bradley Schmitt 
Reanna Snyder 
Trinity Stevens 
Korey Winter 
 
 
 
*The Honor Roll  
recognizes students who 
earned all A’s and B’s 
with at least as many 
A’s as B’s (Advanced 
Placement B’s count as 
A’s.) 
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4th Grade 
Amanosi Agbedor 
Adam Awada 
Olivia Baker 
Kali Banks 
Isabelle Brown 
Solana Calabrese 
Kaylee Clark 
Joy Crouse 
Lilliana Fontana 
Dillon Fuchs 
Mayli Fuller 
Lawrence Galka 
Margaret Galka 
Leah Glad 
Alex Gorgas 
Daniella Grizales 
Jarod Healy 
Zachary Heidel 
Gillian Heim 
Kaylie Herrin 
Israel Hoppe 
Samantha Huntington 
Nathan Kaley 
Chase Kameoka 
Alvin Luu 
Isabelle Mallari Ensley 
Carter Meade 
Evelyn Meyer 
Max Miller 
Saul Morales 
Riley Mulcahy 
Lachlan Patrick 
Ilbey Ramirez 
SuKa Reddy 
Emily Ruffennach 
Isai Savelkoul 
Kyle Schaefer 
Evangeline Sherrow 
Lilyanna Simpkins 
Joshua Slivka 
Ella Stacey 
Luke Szody 
Orin Wilson 
 
 
 
 

5th Grade 
Vince Alincastre 
Maxwell Ancevic 
Kimberly Avila 
Dominique Bateman 
Hannah Begley 
Kayla Bentley 
Lily Blanchard 
Sophia Bolish 
Meredith Borcherding 
Melanie Carrillo Ortiz 
Ava Davis 
Anna DeJong 
Olivia Dommer 
Philip Ellis 
Olivia Elmore Chi-
chilnisky 
Reed Evans 
Dennison Gerber 
Sarah Gustafson 
Aili Haisley 
Owen Halverson 
Kayla Heidel 
Kora Joseph 
Pranavi Josyula 
Tikvah Koppisch 
Mary Koury 
Chloe Lee 
Kinsleigh Lehmkuhl 
Alice McNeely 
Sophia Mezei 
Aidan Mills 
Kyler Morris 
Sterling Nehls 
Amy Nguyen 
James Nguyen 
Mateen Rahimpour 
Levi Stone 
Benjamin Thornton 
Meining Zhang 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6th Grade 
Joy Adebonojo 
Emma Albright 
Kate Albright 
Brayden Banks 
Samara Boyer 
Jonah Brenner 
Lorenzo Bustamante 
Bethany Chavarry 
Faith Chavez 
Hope Chavez 
Jordyn Christensen 
Jordan Colt 
Edward Colt III 
Sydney Coons 
Nadia D’Amelio 
Mallory Delvechio 
Taylor Emerson-Brown 
Jace Greer 
Biraj Gurung 
Jackson Hill 
Eshan Jain 
Alyssia Kittle 
Kayden Mai 
John Braeden McKinley 
Hunter Nelson 
Izabella Pavasars  
       Gonzalez 
Ayla Pham 
Joseph Ramlall 
Aubrey Reynolds 
Asaiah Savelkoul 
Jack Schoonover 
Annie Shen 
John Sniezek 
Andrew Solon 
Ahtima Stockinger 
Ryan Stone 
Samantha Synsvoll 
Penelope Thrutchley 
Hanah Ware 
Luke Weber 
Elijah Wells 
Joseph Wetters 
Audra Williams 
Theodore Wilson 
Brian Xiao 
Yining Zhang 

 
 

    Principal’s List 
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                          First Quarter 2018-2019 

 

 

7th Grade  
Claire Dehner 
Skylar Ford 
Ella Garvens 
Natalie Gebhards 
Sergio Giddens 
Ruoxi Hu 
Leya Kilpatrick 
William Mays 
Aidan McAuliffe 
Lauren Raley 
Heng Shen 
Connor Sherrow 
Angela Sours 
 
8th Grade  
Morgan Abraham 
Tanna Adams 
Lilia Akinchina 
Aidan Bell 
Emma Bowen 
Kai Boyer 
Vivian Corry 
Jessana Crouse 
Olivia Danjuma 
Calvin DeJong 
Denzel Gurung 
Ciera Hale 
Catherine Harrand 
Soren Herzog 
Drew Houchens 
Katherine Huntington 
Hannah Koury 
Julianna La 
Elizabeth Le 
Mikaela Osburnsen 
Negeen Rahimpour 
Adelaide Rowell 
Cady Sandifer 
Ainsley Skur 
Rhianna Smith Burns 
Lukas Stadelbauer 
Jasmyn Thweatt 
Keira Williams 
Elisa Wilson 
 
 

9th Grade 
Kayce Bridgwater 
Jaclyn Cramer 
Asher Garvens 
Aidan Glaser 
Sophia Guevara 
Emma Howard 
Rebecca Lewis 
Sarah Grace Smith 
Avery Solon 
Joshua Stein 
  
10th Grade 
Alexandra Akinchina 
Ryan Albright 
Owen Beute 
Gerardo Cruz 
Sheridan Kraus 
Tyler Nelson  
 
11th Grade 
Daniel Adebonojo 
Cortney Arrasmith 
Shannon Campbell 
Meilin Chen 
Alexis Duffy 
Teague Hackenberg 
Aleksandr Howard 
Alyssa Jimeson 
Grace Lee 
Madeline Moen 
Benjamin Peterson 
William Smith 
Mikaela Watkins 
Raif Wolford 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

12th Grade 
Logan Arrasmith 
William Geoffroy 
Delanie Giffin 
William Hall 
Caleb Knierim 
Sterling Lee 
Mikel Mastalir 
Mikaela McLean 
Connor  Nelson 
Joseph Novak 
Noah Perreault 
Margaret Robinette 
Elise Tande 
Michael Volkert 
Leo Xiao 

 
 
*The Principal’s List   
recognizes students who 
earned all A’s 
(Advanced Placement 
B’s count as A’s.) 
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